
CDC-HKEAA Committee on 

Business, Accounting and Financial Studies (2015-2017) 

Gist of the 6th Meeting 

 

Date of meeting: 31 Aug 2017 (Thursday) 

 

Salient points of the discussion:  

1. The Notes of the 5th Meeting were confirmed with no amendment.  

2. Members were briefed on the background for initiating the discussion on the 

strategies to cater for learner diversity.  

3. The Meeting discussed the strategies to cater for learner diversity in BAFS.  

4. Members were briefed on the work progress of the Advisory Committee on 

“Business-related Learning” in Technology Education KLA at Senior Secondary 

Level. 


